
Tender period for Central Kowloon
Route – Buildings, Electrical and
Mechanical Works further extended

     The Highways Department (HyD) announced today (February 21) that in
response to requests from interested tenderers, the tender period for the
contract for Central Kowloon Route – Buildings, Electrical and Mechanical
Works (Contract No. HY/2019/13) has been further extended to noon on March
27.

     The HyD invited tenders for the contract on October 18, 2019. The
original tender period had been extended from noon on February 7 to noon on
February 28.

     The further extension of the tender period was gazetted today.

     The HyD has appointed Arup – Mott MacDonald Joint Venture as the
consultant to design and supervise the construction works. For enquiries,
please call the consultant at 2268 3560.
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